
 

Monday 19th October 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians and Students, 
 
We have been informed by Public Health/HSE of a positive case of Covid-19 in a member of the school 
community. 
 
A detailed examination of the case by Public Health identified no close or casual contacts within the school 
setting.  School can therefore proceed as scheduled.  The identity of the individual is private and 
confidential.  Please note the school may not share any details. 
 
We send the school’s best wishes to the person affected for a full and speedy recovery. 
 
Please see page 2 to read a letter from The Department of Public Health. 
 
Please be assured that we will keep you fully updated on any advice given by Public Health/HSE. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Anne Mc Grath,     Sarah Rice,     

Principal      Deputy Principal  

HSE Advice 

Further information on COVID-19 is available at: https://www.hpsc.ie/and https://www.gov.ie/en/ 

Or phone Public Health South East at 056 7784142 or HSE Live at 1850 24 1850 

 

 

https://www.hpsc.ie/
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